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Congratulations to all the graduating seniors! May God bless your future 

endeavors. 

Spring is here and vacation time is right around the corner. Just a little 

reminder that even while you are on vacation you are still able to watch our 

church service on Sunday morning or in the evening after you have had a 

busy day and set down to rest from. Pull up Sharon Springs UMC Facebook 

page and click on our video. 

The Wesley Kid’s Choir had a great program. It was fun to watch them 

perform for a packed house.  

It is about time to begin the Chosen video series again. Watch the bulletin 

and Facebook page starting date.  

 Deu 7:9  Know therefore that the LORD your God is God; he is the faithful 
God, keeping his covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who 

love him and keep his commandments. 

 

God’s Blessings: 

Pastor Galen 


